
Cork County Council Western Division 
Hume House 
Wolfe Tone Street 
Clonakilty 
County Cork J” 

IO July, 2007 

Dear Secretary, 

WO236 - 01 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireocht um Chnomhd Comhshaoil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaislehn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garrnan, (ire 

T: +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

In accordance with Article 18( I )  of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, I am to inform you of the 
receipt on 6 July, 2007, of documentation relating to a waste licence application from Cork County Council Western 
Division in relation to a facility/premises located at Dunmanway Civic Amenity Site Kilbarry Road, Dunmanway, 
County Cork, . This application has been assigned register number WO236 - 01. Further details in relation to the 
application are supplied on the accompanying attachment. 

I am to advise you that any person may make a submission to the Agency, in writing, in respect of the application, 
pursuant to Article 15 of the Regulations, which provides as follows: 
Extract from the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 

Submissions to the Agency regarding applications. 

15. 
relation to - 

(ii) 
as are submitted by the applicant in accordance with Articles 12, 13, 14 and 16, 

For the purpose of section 40(2)(b) of the Acts, a person may make a written submission to the Agency in 

6 )  an application, and 
such plans, documents and other information and particulars, including an environmental impact statement, 

and the Agency shall not give notice of a proposed decision under Section 42(2) of the Acts before the 
expiry of a period of one month following the date of a relevant - 

acknowledgement in accordance with Article 14(2)(a), or 
notice in accordance with Article 16(2)(a), or 
acknowledgement in accordance with Article 16(4), 
whichever such date is the later. 
The application and associated correspondence, including the acknowledgements and notifications referred to in 
Article 15, are available to view on the Agency Website at www.epa.ie/licensing and also on the public file as they 
arise, that file may be inspected by any person during ofice hours at the Agency’s headquarters. Copy extracts 
from the file will be supplied by the Agency to any person, on request, subject to payment of the reasonable cost of 
making the copy. 

The Agency will have regard to any submission made in accordance with the Regulations and will write, in due 
course, to each person who makes such a submission, to advise them of the Agency’s proposed decision on the 
application. 

In accordance with Article 22(l)(b) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2004, the Agency will write 
to you to inform you of its proposed decision on the application in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

c24G-w ffWk 
Catherine O’Keeffe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 

I 


